
The bill under consideration is poorly thought out and will result in the disenfranchisement of 
ALL Oregon voters both urban and rural.   
 
I am completely opposed to this idea.  I would be more than happy to come to Salem and 
explain the purpose of the electoral college for any legislator that doesn't understand why we 
have it. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff Hill 
Chiloquin, Oregon. 
 
(503) 871-6163 
 


